
Creswell R/C Flyers Meeting Minutes Feb. 15, 2017 

 
Creswell R/C Flyers Met Feb. 15, 2017 at My Boys Pizza. 

 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by President John Risbrough. 10 members were in 

attendance. 

Reading of last month’s minutes. 

Bill Spencer read the Jan. 18th minutes. 

A motion was made and the minutes were approved. 

Treasury Report. 

Rod Madison read the treasurer’s report, noting the income from dues and the expenses of 

EPUD, toilet and trench materials, for Feb. including beginning and ending balances. A motion 

was made and the treasury report was approved. Rod is separately tracking the $50 for field 

maintenance of each members dues. 

Old Business: 

The trench along the pilot area fence to the Hwy 99 ditch was completed. 

Thank You! Volunteers who showed up and did the dirty work. 

New Business: 

We need new pilot barriers; Spence to make list of materials required and inventory pvc at the 

field. The flight prepstands need paint/stained. We need gravel for the parking lot. John R. 

proposed two permanent posts with signs at both ends of the pilot-only fence. The mower shed 

roof is still leaking. Pres. John is working on a power supply bench for battery charging and 

rewiring the Club House. Joe Kizer asked about the bee problem & will check into traps. 

Bill Hastings requested approval and a check for the Swap & Shop signs upgrades. The changes 

of the By-Laws were reviewed and read aloud to the members. At the March meeting the 

By-Laws with proposed changes will be read again and voted on. 

The Orchard Park float flying site paper work is completed and submitted. 

Show and Tell: 

Bill Hastings dimonstrated a mockup of the new pilot barriers. 

Jim Corbett received a well-deserved award plaque for his continuing work. 

John Farkas brought a miner’s lamp, very cool! 

In Attendance: Pres John Risbrough Treasurer Rod Madison 

 VP Bill Hastings Secretary Bill Spencer 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 


